Nursery Summary (27" to 1°' of May)

This week in Literacy, we have been practising the sound 'y'. The children have
completed several pencil control sheets and activities containing the letter 'y'.
We have also been going over all the sounds.

In maths we have been writing and counting to 20. We have done several
counting activities up to 20, ranging from dot to dots, tracing over numbers and
counting objects up to 20.

Our focused activity is continuing with ‘Under the Sea’ theme. The children have
cut out an Octopus, Starfish, Shark and Fish. They then created an underwater
sea collage. We also learnt new vocabulary such as Sea horse and Jelly fish.
They also decorated a Jellyfish and Seahorse.

Next Week

I will be assessing the children on a one to one basis in Literacy. In maths we
will be adding to a set by a given number, counting on 1 or 2.
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